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Success of 38th Annual General Meeting (AGM)  
 
Clydebank Housing Association (CHA) is delighted at the success of its 38th AGM 
held at Centre81 in Whitecrook, its fantastic community centre.  
 
On 29 June, CHA’s shareholders were given a warm welcome along by Catherine 
Boyle, CHA’s Chairperson, who detailed the work staff and Management Committee 
members had been doing in the year to focus on the health and wellbeing of our 
residents alongside opening new developments and reviewing key risks facing the 
organisation.   
 
Shareholders then heard from, Joe Farrell, Head of Housing Services, as to how 
CHA had still performed favourably whilst facing significant challenges including the 
impact of the cost-of-living crisis and that staff were continually working hard to 
improve performance in all areas, for the benefit of CHA’s tenants. 
 
It was then time to hand over to Lynette Lees, Chief Executive, who explained the 
Association’s annual accounts and financial position at the year-end, concluding that 
CHA‘s finances remain robust with stable cash balances. 
 
Catherine Boyle concluded the meeting by acknowledging the hard work of her fellow 
committee members who carried out their unpaid work diligently and with dedication. 
 
Shareholders, their guests and staff then enjoyed a social event, with fish tea, prize 
bingo, a few refreshments and a dance to live music. 
 
Lynette Lees, Chief Executive, said, “It was the best attended AGM in years and it 
was lovely to socialise with our shareholders.” 
 
Photocall: Enclosed. 
 
Contact Details: Sinéad Farrell, Customer & Corporate Services Manager, 
Clydebank Housing Association Ltd.  77-83 Kilbowie Road, Clydebank G81 1BL.  Tel 
No. 0141 941 1044.  E-mail: sinead@clydebank-ha.org.uk.   
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